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Congratulations to the executives, staff, teachers, sponsors and  
everyone who helped make the Medical Science Institute a reality.  

 
Among the many things that make our province great is the talent  

and expertise found within our science and technology sectors. Ontario is  
a leader in the health care and life sciences sectors because we have  

some of the brightest and best people right here in our province. 
 

Your institute can play an important role in enriching young minds  
and nurturing our future doctors and medical professionals with immersive 
programs and university-level courses as they prepare to take their place  

in the health care sector of the future.  
 

As you know, our government is committed to an improved curriculum  
that emphasizes STEM education, as well as life and job skills. This new 

science and technology curriculum will help give young people the skills to 
think critically, dream boldly, and become the next generation  

of scientists, innovators and entrepreneurs. 
 

Best wishes for your continued success. 
 

 
Doug Ford 

Premier 
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